
Paladin Parents: 

 

As you may be aware, our state legislators are currently in session. Included in this year's 

session are some proposed bills that will have major implications on us as a collective 

community if they are signed into law. The District has a website dedicated to educating its 

stakeholders on the actions taking place during the session.  Please make time to visit this 

website and make yourselves familiar with the proposed legislation and feel free to contact our 

state legislators if you are so inclined.  http://www.browardschools.com/School-

Board/Legislative-Information/Legislative-Comments 

Thank you in advance for your support in this very important matter.   

 

 

http://www.browardschools.com/School-Board/Legislative-Information/Legislative-Comments
http://www.browardschools.com/School-Board/Legislative-Information/Legislative-Comments

